
  

 
 
 
 
 

Sarah Kwak      
Associate General Counsel    
Office of General Counsel 

 

November 9, 2022 

Ms. Vanessa Countryman 
Secretary 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 
 
Re: File No. SR-FINRA-2022-021 – Proposed Rule Change to Adopt 

Supplementary Material .18 (Remote Inspections Pilot Program) under 
FINRA Rule 3110 (Supervision) 

 
Dear Ms. Countryman: 
 

The Financial Industry Regulatory Authority (“FINRA”) is still considering 
comments to the above referenced rule filing, and anticipates submitting a response to 
comments and amendments to the above referenced rule filing in the near future.  If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at  or 

, or contact Kosha Dalal, Vice President and Associate General 
Counsel of FINRA at  or . 

 
 

Best regards, 
 

/s/ Sarah Kwak 
 

Sarah Kwak 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
 
 

 
cc: Lourdes Gonzalez, Esq. 
 Assistant Chief Counsel for Sales Practices 
 Division of Trading and Markets 
 U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission 




